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9.2.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 9.2.24 
 

You will no doubt be very glad to hear that this letter is a very short one indeed!  Thank you to everyone 
who came along to our half-termly tea today, even though we weren’t able to offer hot drinks due to 
technical difficulties!  It was lovely to see so many families in the hall, sharing and talking about the lovely 
artwork on display.  Karen from Kettle’s Yard was amazed to see the range and quality of work and is going 
to pass on to her colleagues just how fantastic our ‘Red Stone Dancer’ work has been. 
 
I will be continuing to add photos to the website, but I haven’t turned the page live as yet… there is a lot to 
do, but I will try to complete it as quickly as I can. 
 
Just one more thing to mention and that is tomorrow’s (Saturday 10th February) family story time at Milton 
Road library between 10.30am and 11.30am. 
 

Information about this event from the organisers:  Come for a FREE Saturday morning hour of fun 
and interactive storytelling for children under 10 and their families. Stories, snacks, and things to do 
with storytellers Marion Leeper and Marion Brethe.  This month our theme is birds and things with 
wings: bring your own toy bird if you like!  Drop in to check out the stories any time between 10.30-
11.30, or stay for the whole hour. 
 
Story times happen once a month on a Saturday morning: the next ones are on March 9th, April 13th 
and May 11th. 

 
I apologise for the lateness of this email, but it has been a very hectic day!  I will email my usual Friday 
letter home on Monday.    
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend.  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for 
anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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